
 

 
 
 

 
Athens, 17/02/2025 

 
NOTICE 

CALL FOR EXPRESSIONS OF INTEREST 

FOR THE LEASE OF THE “VOULIAGMENI BEACH” PROPERTY 

Hellenic Public Properties Co. S.A. (HPPC S.A.) announces the launch of the 

restricted two-phase Tender Process in accordance with Article 2(2) of 

Chapter I of the Leases, Rentals, Concessions, Sales, Exchanges, Purchases 

and Land-for-Flats Regulations of HPPC, as in force (the HPPC Development 

Regulations), for the long-term lease of the “Vouliagmeni Beach” property. 

In order to take part in the Tender Process, interested parties are invited to 

visit the website of HPPC (www.hppc.gr) to obtain relevant information about 

the tender process, and to procure the Call for Expressions of Interest. 

The deadline and place for submitting the supporting documents folder for 

Phase I is Monday 17 February 2025 to Thursday 15 May 2025, at 

14:00 hours Greek time, at the offices of HPPC S.A., 7 Voulis St., Syntagma 

Sq., Athens (2nd floor - Protocol Office).  

For more information, please contact us at +30 210 3339697, +30 

2103339504 or by email at assetleasing@hppc.gr .  
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